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Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                       January 2023  

Assalamualaikum 

Requirements for High School Uniform. 

Following up on our letter sent in November, this letter is to help inform you of the 

changes to the High School Uniform and to ensure that you are aware of the new 

requirements.  

The change is being introduced to improve the current standard of uniform being 

worn by students in the school, and to ensure that we have a cost effective, smart 

uniform that is a representation of the high standards we uphold.  

We are introducing standardised secondary school shirts, ties for boys and breathable 

fabrics. The formal shirts will have the AIIC logo embroidered at the pocket.  

We are keen to minimise expense for our students who only have a limited amount of 

time left at the school, therefore we are not expecting our year 12 students (2024), to 

change to the new uniform. However, all male students including year 12, will be 

required to wear the school tie. 

The summary below are the changes we are implementing: 

• Year 7, 8, 9, 10 and 11 students will move fully into the new uniform in January 2024.

• We will introduce standardised school trousers for boys and long skirts for girls, 
embossed with the school logo

• New school Jumpers will be released in term 2

• Year 12 students in January do not have to change to the new uniform. However 
year 12 Boys will be required to wear the tie.

• Head Scarf for girls will be a Navy Blue with  school logo- Unfortunately will be only 
available from Mid-February - in the meantime girls may wear the current white 
school Hijab  

• Special order uniforms: Please leave your details with School Locker if your child 
needs a size of uniform that is not available - a special order will be made, in the 
meantime please write to the Head of Secondary to inform her of the order. Students 
may wear 2023 uniforms until the order is delivered.  

The new uniforms are now available only through School Locker. We recommend that 

parents purchase the new unform from now. I hope the notice of this new requirement 

will enable you to plan your uniform purchases for the new academic year.  

Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter and for your support for the 

standards we wish to uphold as a school.    

Yours sincerely, 

Mohsin Khan 

Head of Operations and Shared Services 
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High School Uniform Boys and Girls 

Item Name Notes 

Girls

Shirt Blouse Girls Compulsory 

Girls Long Skirt Compulsory 

Navy Head Scarf (with logo)  Compulsory 

Sports Polo High School Girls Compulsory 

Sports Pants Compulsory 

Girls Jumper Term 2 and Term 3 

Girls Blazer Term 2 and Term 3 

Hat Compulsory 

Bag Optional in 2024 

Compulsory 2025 

Boys

Formal Shirt Boys Compulsory 

Trouser Compulsory 

Tie Compulsory 

Sports Polo High School Boys Compulsory 

Sports Pants Compulsory 

Boys Jumper Term 2 and Term 3 

Boys Blazer Term 2 and Term 3 

Hat Compulsory 

Bag Optional in 2024 

Compulsory 2025 




